UMATILLA SCHOOL DISTRICT #6R

July 15, 2024

Superintendent's Recommendation

Recommendations for Hire:

Rut Galindo - UHS Science Teacher Aida Maria Ayuso Oliva - UHS Science Teacher Elizabeth Radillo - MHES Dual Language Teacher Chantal Lemus - MHES Classified Roving Sub. From: Rosy Madrigal <madrigalr@umatillasd.org>

Date: Wed, May 15, 2024 at 2:55 PM

Subject: Resignation Letter

To: Nicole Coyle <coylen@umatillasd.org>

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this email as a formal message that I am resigning from my position as a 3rd grade teacher. I have enjoyed working here these past 9 months. I really appreciate the opportunities I had to learn and grow while helping students succeed. I'm excited to take the skills that I have acquired here as I pursue the next chapter of my life and career. My last day will be at the end of the current school year.

Sincerely,

Rosy Madrigal

Julie A. Hunt 85138 March Road Milton Freewater, OR, 97862 Julie_hunt@outook.com

June 5, 2024

Umatilla School District 1001 6th Street Umatilla, OR 97882

Dear School Board Members and Superintendent Sipe:

It has been a pleasure working for the Umatilla School District. My last day with the district will be June 30, 2024. When I first came to the district eleven years ago, I never imagined I would experience so many rich opportunities and positive outcomes; for this I thank you.

When asked what my favorite thing about Umatilla is and why I would drive over two hours a day round trip to work, I respond Umatilla has heart. The staff, students, parents, board and community members work tirelessly with a heart open to connection, to courageously encourage support and embrace each other, as they work toward success. It has been an honor to work collaboratively with such wonderful stakeholders in Umatilla, who put people first, make such lasting imprints, and make things happen for our kids. Thank you for allowing me to be part of it.

Know, I have come to know and care about our students, staff, and families. The Umatilla "heart" coupled with its grit has paved the way for many new successes broaching on the horizon. This is an exciting time. Even though COVID seems like a distant memory, we as educators are still seeing the effects of its impact. I am not proud enough to believe everything I did as a leader was perfect, though decisions were made to produce positive outcomes and create more positive experiences for kids, staff, and families. I am proud of the growth, success, and difference that my team made under my leadership. Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you have furnished me over the past 11 years. I have enjoyed working for the Umatilla School District and appreciate the support provided to me, during my tenure.

Even though I will not be in Umatilla, it will always be in my heart and I will always be a strong supporter of the district. I look forward to watching the continued growth and success of the district and the students, staff, and community I consider family.

If I can be of help during this transition, please let me know.

Julie a Slunt

ulie A. Hunt

☆



÷

May 22, 2024

Dear Heidi, Nicole, and Josy:

Just yesterday, I mailed out the retirement forms to PERS. I am officially retiring. My retirement date is listed as July 1, 2024. My last work day will be June 7, 2024.

Thank you for allowing me to work as long as I have. I have enjoyed seeing the many changes through the years. As a Umatilla student from 1959 to 1971, my times were much different. The children have been a blessing. The staff is the best. My bosses are amazing! It's hard to believe we have had so much in this tiny spot on the map. I will not get to work in the new building, but maybe I can visit when it is completed.

Thank you for the many things I have learned while working in the schools. I wish you all the very best as you continue going on to new things.

Sincerely yours, Anne E. Tankersley

Coaches Resignation Letters

To whom it may concern,

I am resigning from the position of head tennis coach effective at the conclusion of the spring 2024 season. At this time I need to step back in order to give more time and attention to my family. My children can't remember a time when spring wasn't dominated by my coaching schedule. They are beginning to want to do other activities that will take up more of my time and attention.

It has been my pleasure to work in this position for 8 memorable years. The student-athletes and other coaches that I have worked with have been wonderful and I'll cherish our time together. I appreciate all of the support that I received from Dan and Scott as athletic directors and the rest of the administration that provide a great environment for our athletes to be successful.

While I will no longer be the head coach, it is my desire to see the program continue to be successful. If the next coach would like to retain me as a part-time volunteer assistant, I would be open to that possibility.

Sincerely, Eric Lougee 5/10/2024

Jonathan Garrett

109 Rio Senda St

Umatilla, Or. 97882

RE: Notice of Resignation as Head Baseball Coach at Umatilla High School

Please accept this letter of resignation from my position as Head Baseball Coach. My last day will be following the last home game on 5/13/2024. I will continue to finish out my duties of coach at the All-league meeting on 5/15/2024 and for the spring awards night.

I appreciate the opportunities afforded to me while coaching at Umatilla High School, and I wish everyone on the team much success in the coming years.

Sincerely,

Jon Garrett

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Nicole Silver < silvern@umatillasd.org >

Date: Mon, May 20, 2024 at 12:11 PM

Subject: Resignation

To: Dan Durfey < durfeyd@umatillasd.org>

To Whom it May Concern:

I am resigning my position of Assistant Tennis Coach.

Nicole Silver

----- Forwarded message ------

From: CHEWNING Blake A * DOC < Blake.A.CHEWNING@doc.oregon.gov >

Date: Thu, May 23, 2024 at 2:13 PM

Subject: Coaching

To: durfeyd@umatillasd.org <durfeyd@umatillasd.org>

Hi Dan

Thank you and the school for letting me have the time with the baseball team I had a lot of fun with the sport. But of now I'm going step down.

THANK YOU AGAIN Blake Chewning